
AT&T 

July 8, 2022 

TRACY W. HATCH 
Assistant Vice President - Senior Legal Counsel 

AT&T Florida 

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20220108-TL 

AT&T Services, Inc. 
Legal Department 

150 South Monroe St. 
Suite 400 

Tallahassee, FL 32301 

T: 850-577-5505 
F: 850-222-4401 
Email: t racy.hatch@att.com 

FILED 7/8/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04621-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Petition for Expedited Review of Growth Code Denial by the Number 
Pooling Administrator for the Hollywood Rate Center 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Enclosed is BellSouth Telecommunications LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida's Notice of 
Voluntary Dismissal of its Petition for Expedited Review of Growth Code Denial , which 
we ask that you file in the above captioned docket. 

Sincerely, 

s/ Tracy Hatch 

TWH/mw 
Attachments 



 

 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

Re: Petition for Expedited Review of Growth  ) Docket No. 20220108-TL  
Code Denial by the Number Pooling Administrator  ) Filed: July 8, 2022 
For the Hollywood Rate Center    ) 
 

NOTICE OF VOLUNTARY DISMISSAL 

BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida (“AT&T Florida”) hereby 

gives Notice of its voluntary dismissal of its Petition for Expedited Review of NXX-X Code 

Denial filed June 8, 2022, in the above referenced docket.  Accordingly, AT&T Florida has no 

objection to the Commission administratively closing this docket. 

 
BELLSOUTH TELECOMMUNICATIONS, LLC d/b/a AT&T FLORIDA 

__s/ Tracy Hatch_______________________ 
    TRACY W. HATCH 

150 South Monroe Street 
Suite 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
(850) 577-5505 or (786) 473-0831 
Email:  th9467@att.com  
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